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Response:

Dear Alex Kresovic,

Planning Application - 2023/0891/P - 135 Flat A King's Cross Road London Camden WC1X 9BJ

We have taken a look at the plans; we know the property well and we write to advise that we object to the
above planning proposal

We feel that the proposed dwelling plans are overbearing, the proximity and projection of the development is
huge and will overshadow not only ours but our neighbours;, properties also. The projection of the ground
floor windows will be parzllel to the small patio that leads off from Il on the ground flaor to our
building, significantly reducing the Il and we are concemed that with such a large development there will
be increased future problems with late night and weekend activity negatively impacting the area

Regards

Mrs. Inzani
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